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REPORT: Favorable 4-0: Council Members Burroughs Franklin, Ivey, and Streeter. Recused: Turner. 

 

The Prince George’s County Council’s Government and Operations Committee convened on 

October 13, 2022, to consider two appointments to the Board of Ethics for Prince George’s County. 

The Board renders advisory opinions to officials and the employees of the County as to all questions 

arising under the Code of Ethics. The Board hears and deliberates on complaints presented by OEA 

and authorizes the conduct of investigations in connection with the Code of Ethics.   

 

Ms. Turkessa L. Brown, a resident of Bowie, is an Associate with Crowell & Morning, LLP, where 

she represents clients in litigation, regulatory, and enforcement action initiated by various 

government agencies, including, but not limited to, the Depart of Justice (DOJ), Federal Trade 

Commission (FTC), and the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC). She is adept at conducting 

annual investigations on behalf of clients to ensure internal compliance with various company 

policies. Ms. Brown earned an undergraduate degree from Mississippi State University, a Juris 

Doctor from Howard University School of Law, and a Diversity & Inclusion Certificate from Cornell 

University.  

 

 Ms. Mickei M. Milton, a resident of Upper Marlboro, is a practicing attorney with litigation and 

corporate counsel experience. She previously served as a Small Claims Arbitrator– Night Court for 

the New York State Unified Court System. She brings skills to help organizations mitigate risk, 

maintain compliance and make better decisions with legal analysis. Ms. Milton earned an 

undergraduate degree from Florida A & M University, a Juris Doctor from Florida Coastal School of 

Law, and an Executive Master of Business Administration degree from Columbia University 

Business School.  

 

Questions were raised to the nominees about the Board of Ethics and their roles as members of the 

Board of Ethics.  

 

After discussion, the Government Operations and Fiscal Policy Committee reported the nominees 
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out favorably 4-0.    


